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Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are still being accepted.  
If you are planning to attend, please bring in your payment. 

 

Sign-ups for Homework Habitat must be made before 2:00 the day you plan to attend. 

 
The next meeting of youth Canteen will be next Tuesday, January 24th in N-8, we will be 
making posters for the upcoming dance and signing up to work the concession stand.  
 
Leo Club will meet next Monday, January 23rd, in room B1 after school. 

 

Attention members of the Spanish Club: 
Our next meeting will be Thursday, January 26th from 2:20-3:00 in room D-4. 
 
Attention Student Council Members: 
There will be a meeting Tuesday, January 24th in room C-7 until 3pm. We will be making Valentine’s cards 
for the kids so bring your craft supplies.  
 

There will be a SHOP club meeting this Monday, January 23rd in room N2. Please bring art supplies as 
we are continuing to make cards for hospitalized kids. If you have any questions see Ms. Heinz or Mrs. 
Crosta.  
 
Attention students: 

On Tuesday, January 31, the Lost and Found areas will be cleaned out. All lost and found items that are 

not claimed by 2:15 on Tuesday, January 31, will be discarded or donated to charity. Please check the 

Lost and Found areas in the cafeteria and the locker rooms for any missing clothing, shoes, bags, or 

books. 

 
The next Builders Club meeting will be on Thursday, Jan 26th, in the Library with Mrs. Browning. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Spring Sports Announcement (Middle School Athletics) 
 
Attention all MS Athletes who intend to go out for a Spring Sport.  Again, all MS Athletes who intend on going 
out for a Spring Sport such as Boys Baseball, Girls Softball, and Boys and Girls TRACK.   
 
There will be an extremely important informational meeting that will take place on Friday,  
January 27th after school.  Discussed at this meeting will be important items such as permission slips, physicals, 
rules, try-out schedules, etc.   If you have not gotten a physical this year for a sport, but need to get one, you 
need to call your own doctor to get one as soon as possible as they are no longer offered through the school at 
this time.  The needed paperwork for your doctor will be available for you to get at this meeting. 
 
Once again, if you plan on going out for a spring sport, you do not want to miss this meeting on Friday, Jan 27th.  
Write it down in your agenda.  Here is where you are to report:   
 
For Boys Baseball and Girls Softball:  You are going to the CAFETERIA.   
For Boys and Girls Track:  Report to the GYM.  
  
Your coaches will meet you all there.  This meeting will be until 3:00pm and you will be taking the 3:00pm bus 
home.   
 
IF you cannot attend this meeting, or should you have any questions in particular, please see our Athletic 
Director -- Mr. Schoka in the main office prior to the Jan 27th meeting.  Thank you.   

 

 


